
 1 

Issue Six February 2022 

 

SAN CARLOS EATON  
HILLS 4-H 

 

http://sancarlos4h.org | Next Meeting February 15, Online 
Watch for an email from Missy Damon with the Zoom link! 

 

President’s Message 
Hi all! I hope you all had fun playing bingo at our last meeting, 

I know I did! Sadly, I won’t be here for our next meeting 

(woo! cabin leading at Westminster Woods!) so I’ll be leaving 

the MC-ing in the hands of one of your Vice Presidents, 

Annika!  

This meeting would usually be our potluck, but we’ve 

unfortunately had to forego that program due to COVID-19 

protocol, and we will be replacing it with an abundance of 

project reports to learn about what a ton of our 4H-ers are 

up to! I hope you all attend and have a great time!  
 

Best,  

Leanna Gower 

 
 

FEBRUARY THEME: Valentine Day Colors Pink and Red  

 

  
 

 

 

Upcoming Club 
Events: 

 

General Meeting 

Tuesday, February 15, 7pm 
 

General Meeting 
Tuesday, March 15 
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Member Photos for Website  
The San Carlos Eaton Hills 4-H Club group photo on the club website is a great way to look back at 
our club in the future. This year due to covid we are not taking a group photo. Instead, similar to last 
year we will be making a photo collage. If you do not see your photo on the website please send it to 
robert.lewit@gmail.com.  

Newsletter Articles 

Every 4-H member is encouraged to write articles for the newsletter. Writing a newsletter article is a 
great way for youth to get their writing, illustrations, or photos published! Articles do not have to be 
very long, they can be anywhere from a few sentences to a few paragraphs. Younger members who 
can’t write an article on their own can tell their parents what to write and submit a drawing that goes 
with the article. Adding pictures and drawings is a great way to make your article more interesting. A 
newsletter article can be about anything 4-H related. You can write about something you did at the last 
General Meeting, your last project meeting, or a 4-H event you attended. Once you have written your 

article you can submit it to sceh4hnewletter@googlegroups.com. Make sure to be creative and 
have fun with your articles! If you have any further questions please feel free to ask.  
 

County Directory Art Contest 
 
Congratulations to our very own club member April Anderson, whose entry in the directory cover 
contest won first place! 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Member Reports  
 

mailto:robert.lewit@gmail.com
mailto:sceh4hnewletter@googlegroups.com
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Picking Out Goats  
A few members of the goat project went and 
picked out their goats for this coming 4-H 
year!. They went to a goat breeder in Jackson 
California and 3 of them each got one goat. All 
of the goats are wethers (castrated males). 
They will be bringing their goats to join the 4-H 
farm at the end of February so stay tuned for 
more goats to enjoy!  
 
-Lucy Winmill, Tammy Powell, Kian Badiei 
 

 
4-H Christmas Caroling at Carlmont Gardens Nursing Home 
 
 

-Vaida Overmon 

Presentation Project 
We have had a couple of meetings for the presentation project. Taylor had us writing short speeches 
with topics she gave us. Everyone had a different topic. My topic was the second amendment. I had 
15 minutes to write a speech and present it to our group. I was nervous about it but it went ok. Other 
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topics have been, who is someone that you admire. I wrote about my grandpa. I don’t like speaking in 
front of people but this project gives me good practice so I’m not afraid.  –Noah Meeks 
 

County Calendar Events 
County 4-H Presentation Day & Interview Contest March 12, 2022 
County Council Meeting March 28, 2022 
 

For a complete list of events, visit the 4-H County Web site calendar page. 
 

Do you want to learn about 4-H at the county level? Check out the San Mateo County 4-H 

website at https://ucanr.edu/sites/smsf4h/ . 
 

Next Newsletter Deadline: MARCH 4th Send articles and photos to 

sceh4hnewletter@googlegroups.com. Thank you! 

Club Officers 

Club Officers President - Leanna 

Gower  

VP of Program - Annika Larson  

VP of Membership - Ian Gower  

Recording Secretary - Kian Badiei 

Correspondence Secretary - Mikaela 

Wenzel 

Attendance Secretary - open  

Treasurer - Millie Garrett  

Healthy Living Officer - Adele 

Enthoven  

Junior Farm Manager - Hayley 

Houston  

Junior Farm Operations - Alex Becker  

 

Officer of Civic Engagement-open  

Club Photographer - Sam Gorbet  

Recreation Co-Leaders - Adele 

Enthoven and Sam Gorbet  

Club Reporter - open  

Club Historian - Wyatt Dent Club  

Newsletter Editor - Alyce Miller-

Bowen  

Sergeant at Arms - Nick Damon 

and Maggie Forrest  

 

Community Leaders 

Missy Damon  

Amy Miller  

Reyhaneh Eghbali 

sceh_community_leaders@googleg

roups.com 

 

Club Newsletter Editor 

Mentor - Sue Gower 

sue.gower@icloud.com 

 
Farm Manager - Kathleen 

Murray 

cykat95@yahoo.com 

 

Farm Boss - Daniel Hecht 

danielhecht@outlook.com 

 

Projects coordinators - 

Katie Goetz 

katiemgoetz@gmail.com 

and Melissa Primiano 

m.j.primiano@gmail.com 

 

Webmaster - Robert Lewit 

robert.lewit@gmail.com 
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